

For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me..."

- Matthew 25:35

Wildwood Soup Kitchen, Inc. 203 Barwick Street, Wildwood, FL www.wildwoodsoupkitchen.org

January 31st, 2021

Grand Masters Dragon Boat Club c/o Elly Olesen 2403 Columbia Way The Villages, FL 32162

Dear Contributor,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, volunteer staff, and patrons of the Wildwood Soup Kitchen at the First Presbyterian Church of Wildwood, I want to thank you for your donation of \$175* as well as the food donations. We deeply appreciate your generous support.

In 2020, the Wildwood Soup Kitchen adapted it's operations in order to continue to feed the hungry throughout the pandemic. Casseroles and groceries are delivered to over 175 clients weekly. Bagged lunches are available to clients on a drive thru basis each Saturday and we continue to provide over 100 snack packs per week to children in the Wildwood School System. It is our hope to eventually return to our former operations as the conditions allow.

Our success would not be possible without the generosity of our contributors and the dedication of our volunteers. Please accept our heartfelt gratitude and the gratitude of those we serve.

Sincerely,

Beth Pfeiffer Corresponding Secretary Board of Directors

Mailing address: P.O. Box 1762, Wildwood, FL 34785

Telephone & FAX: (352) 748-1008

*Wildwood Soup Kitchen, Inc. is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, Florida Tax Exempt ID# 85-8015790561C-7
No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift. This letter serves as your receipt for your gift.